
Agenda Items IV-V Facilities Committee Meeting 12/5/18 

 

 

Continue Discussion of Proposals for Capital Feasibility Study and Campaign 

 

 

The Facilities Committee met on November 14, 2018, to review two proposals submitted 

for a capital feasibility study and campaign that were submitted in response to a request for 

proposals.  The Committee voted to defer making a recommendation to the full Board until it 

reviewed the proposals from Cargill Associates and Dini Spheris.  The Committee will continue 

its discussion of the proposals and consider making a recommendation to the Board of Regents.  

A Special Meeting will be held following this meeting to present that recommendation. 


